
 Frederiksen Elementary School  ❘  PFC Meeting Agenda  ❘  3/2/23 @ 6:30PM 
 Virtual Zoom Conference 

 Join Zoom Meeting: 
 Meeting ID: 964 0106 7279 / Passcode: GoPanthers 

 ●  Welcome/Introductions (All Present) 

 ●  Principal Update: Claire Mognaga 
 -  Purchased 3 books from recent visiting author for each student. 
 -  Kicked off One City One Book as part of Read Across America. Mandji Moves a Mountain is 

 the selected book, and the author will be doing a read-along via Zoom on March 8th. The book 
 is based on a true story. There is a QR Code on the post promoting the book for families to 
 enjoy as well. 

 -  Books in the Park: Books are being hidden in parks all over Dublin. The hope is families will 
 take a moment to stop and read together. Books were donated by Half Price Books. Trying to 
 educate the community that picture books have value for everyone. Event runs through the 
 end of March. 

 -  Registered for the St. Patrick’s Day parade. 
 -  Open House is scheduled for March 30. 
 -  Construction Update - Some of the fencing will be removed on the west side of campus. 

 Hopeful there will be parking, but not sure of where progress with the construction will be. 
 -  Teachers were very appreciative of the luncheon last month. It really lifts their spirits. 
 -  5th Grade Graduation: Is there a budget or is this parent-funded? Claire to get in touch directly 

 with JT Ruch, who is helping to organize. 
 -  Principal’s Chat on Friday, March 10 - The district math coordinator will be speaking regarding 

 the new Eureka Math curriculum. He will be there to share information and answer questions. 
 ●  Department Updates 

 ○  Co-Presidents: Yumi Lee & Dana Ede 
 ■  Budget Increase 
 -  In the past there has been a line item in the PFC budget for 5th Grade 

 Promotion. We wanted to add that back in the amount of $500. Board approved. 
 ■  Spring Picture Day 
 -  Scheduled for tomorrow, Friday, March 3. 
 ■  St. Patrick’s Day Parade 
 -  Still looking for a Panther. If anyone knows someone who is interested, we would 

 appreciate it so much! Need to locate the banner. Meet at 8:30, parade begins at 
 9:00. 

 ■  Open House 



 -  Thursday, March 30 from 5:30-6:30. Dineout will be the same evening at Panda 
 Express. Claire is pushing hard for the front parking lot to be opened. It will be 
 the entire school’s population in attendance, which will be the first time since 
 construction began. The timing is earlier than in past years. We’re trying to 
 accommodate working families, but other campuses have been trying to 
 accommodate the earlier time for staff. The back gate will also be opened. The 
 fire lane gate will also be opened. Kids are the guides during this event. 

 ○  Event Coordinator: Teagin Bland 
 ■  Pi Night 
 -  Tuesday, March 14 - Kids coming to showcase projects. There will be 20 

 activities we’ve come up with on our own.. May add or remove based on RSVPs. 
 Still looking for parent volunteers. SignUp Genius for pie donations, whipped 
 cream, utensils, etc. But the cost has increased due to having to provide our own 
 supplies, materials and activities. Budget is currently at $250, but hoping to 
 increase to $400 total ($150 increase). Board approved. 

 ■  March Staff Luncheon 
 -  St. Patrick’s Day themed. Scheduled for Thursday, March 23. 

 ■  Bingo! Night or Movie Night 
 -  April TBD. Working on logistics to see which would be easier to execute. Bingo! 

 Night would require teachers to be involved. Claire will take a pulse to see if 
 teachers would be willing to lend their time. Mrs. Brown offered her insight from a 
 teacher perspective in that it’s a busy time so leaning toward the Movie Night 
 event. 

 ○  Fundraising Coordinator: Michelle Arrington 
 ■  Upcoming Dineouts 

 Panda Express - March 30 (ALL DAY!) 
 The Habit - April TBD 
 Armadillo Willys - TBD 
 Frankie, Johnnie & Luigi’s - May TBD 

 ●  Open Discussion (All Present) 
 -  Field Day date TBD. Camille to manage again for 2nd year. Claire to get back to 

 Camille with potential dates. 
 -  Donuts w/ Grown-Ups: Alternate ideas: KISS (Kids Invite Someone Special); 

 Bagels & Books (students can read books). Half Price Books will save books to 
 donate to the school for FREE. 

 -  JT Ruch thanked the PFC for their contributions! 
 -  Would like to bring back Bowling Night or Skate Night. The Golden Skate is very 

 expensive, but the bowling alley has always been generous with their donations 
 so that may be more feasible. 

 -  Leslee needs posts to have more visibility. Going to start posting less, and have 
 more interactions to boost posts. Add website information to each post. Trying to 



 pin the flyers at the top of our page for constant visibility. Creating an event has 
 also been helpful forcing people to RSVP, which sends out an auto-reminder. 
 Claire can also do announcements over the loud-speaker. 

 -  School Site Council: Discussing survey for community. Would PFC like to be a 
 part of the survey to gather feedback? 

 ●  Meeting adjourned at 7:34PM. 


